
All volunteers must go to the ARA website and obtain a Volunteer License, if they 
have not previously done so for another ARA event earlier in the season. This is 
for insurance purposes, and is required for everyone. It should take about five 
minutes or less and is free. Parents should fill out the information for each child 
that is a minor; they will get a chance to sign the waiver for that child later in the 
process. 
 
Instructions:  Go to 
https://usacracing.redpodium.com/2022-ara-license-site 
 
Scroll down to participant type, select Volunteer, and choose whether you will be 
attending more than one ARA event this year. Complete the personal information 
and events to attend, and hit Next Page at the bottom. You do NOT need to join 
as an ARA member. 
 
Next you will need to fill out the personal insurance section and then agree to the 
terms below that. Hit Next Page. 
 
You do not need to create an account or pay, just scroll down and hit Save 
Registration. 
 
Choose "Add Another Registration" or "Continue to Billing" in the popup box (you 
don't need to pay anything!). 
 
Almost done. Complete where to send the confirmation (name, email). Hit 
Submit.  
 
Check your email. The email will be from American Rally Association. Scroll 
down to the box that says "Signature Required: Sign Here", hit that box. 
 
A "Signature Required" page will open. Scroll down, put in your address and sign 
with your mouse. Note that parents/guardians can sign on behalf of their child 
here. Submit. "Thank you" will appear with a link to Download A Copy of Your 
Waiver. Do this and print on paper, or print as a PDF to save to your phone or 
computer. 
 
You will receive another email with your information and a "QR" code. Some 
events want to see the QR code, so again, print it on paper or as a PDF file to 
save to your phone.  
 
 


